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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you all well as we settle into the new academic year 2025-2026. It has 
been a delightful experience witnessing our pupils return to St Anne's Catholic Primary 
School, displaying enthusiasm and pride in their new uniforms. The energy and positivity 
surrounding their return has been wonderful. 

I am writing to share some important information about upcoming events which have been 
listed in our weekly newsletter and opportunities for you to engage with our school 
community. We are excited about our 'Meet the Teachers' sessions next week, which provide 
an excellent opportunity for parents/carers to familiarise themselves with your child's 
learning environment. 

For our Key Stage 2 pupils and parents (Y3, Y4/3, Y4, Y5, Y6/5, Y6), we invite you to join us on 
Wednesday, 24th September from anytime between 3:30pm and 4:30pm. This informal 
session will allow you to explore your child's classroom and understand the key learning that 
has already taken place this academic year. Your child's class teacher will be present to 
answer any general questions you may have. 

Our Key Stage 1 (Bumblebees, Dragonflies, Ladybirds) parents and carers are invited to a 
presentation at 4pm on the same day, focusing on the academic journey for this key stage. 
Please note that the presentation is for adults and will focus on presenting to adults (children 
should not attend).  

Additionally, for our Early Years parents and carers (Reception and Nursery), we will be 
hosting a workshop in the school hall on Thursday, 25th September 2025, which will 
concentrate on phonics and reading strategies to support your child’s learning. 

Please note that our formal parent-teacher meetings are scheduled for the week beginning 
17th November, where you will have a more comprehensive opportunity to discuss your 
child's individual progress. Early Years (Reception and Nursery) will hold parent meetings at 
the end of this half term, week beginning 20th October.   

We look forward to continuing our collaborative partnership in supporting your child's 
educational journey. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr L Anderson 

Head Teacher 
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